
From: Christine Brody  
Sent: 03 February 2023 10:07 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2023/0344/T 
 
I refer to notification I received 2nd February 2023. This notification is identical 
to one I received in 2022. The property 1 Steeles Road has been under 
extensive unsupervised dangerous work for 11 months . As neighbours we 
have had an appalling time and suffered great damage. I think the tree you 
mention has already been removed but there are a line of other trees along 
Fellows Road side of 1 Steeles Road . These trees were never appropriate for 
the site . Given that in the last year we have suffered from continual abuse 
coercive intimidation regarding the vanity project which 1 Steeles Road has 
become we would appreciate knowing if this like so much else is confused 
messages. The appalling history of this project needs close examination on 
every level. Meanwhile we continue to suffer. Christine Brody 
 


